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Forward Day By Day – The May, June & July 
installments are now available. Please see Carolyn 
Brown in the Narthex. The $5 per booklet is now 
due. 

St. Mark’s Youth-Youth Nights are Tuesdays at 
7pm in the Youth Room. Join our Facebook page 
or sign up for our newsletter at 
www.stmarkbc.org/youth. 
 

Prayer Chain Contact-Joyce Ness is the contact 
and she can be reached at: 604-535-0460, or at 
joybill@telus.net 
 
 

 
Ladies of St. Mark’s are invited to a baby shower 
for Beatrice Elsie Brown, beautiful new daughter of 
Josh and Rebeca. We’ll celebrate this joyful arrival 
on Sat. April 9 at 10am in the Family Room. If you 
are willing to help by bringing quiche, muffins, or a 
game, contact Holly at 778-294-0970 or Mercedes 
at 604-803-7363. 
 
 

 
Heartfelt thanks to all who donated to the Second Metal 
Recycling Project. Thanks to Tom Chernoff, Peter 
Boorman and Laurie Stephenson who heaved 1,260 
pounds of metal in/out of a truck to save this amount of 
metal from entering the landfill. Well Done. This brings 
the total weight of metal collected in the first two 
ventures to 1,730 pounds. The next Fund Raising and 
Metal Recycling Project will take place in November of 
2016. Thank you for all your contributions!   
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Lunch Basket for Hungry Children-is given this 
week to the Glory of God and in thanksgiving for  
St. Mark’s Ministry to Youth and Children. 
 

Flowers for the Altar – are given today to the 
Glory of God and in thanksgiving for His passion for 
us. 
 
And…are given by the Chernoffs and the 
MacPhersons in loving thanksgiving for family 
being together, for new life, and for the saving 
resurrection of Christ. 
 
Seniors News-Wednesday Get-Togethers for 
conversation and games from 1pm to 3:30pm, with 
refreshments at 2:30pm. Alternate Wednesdays. 
The next one is Wed. March 30. For information 
regarding other outings please contact: 
sinder@shaw.ca 604-531-4931 (Sue) and 
janet.cormode@gmail.com 604-531-9585 (Janet)   
 
 

Bible Readings for Next Sunday – Acts 5:27-32, 
Psalm 150, Revelation 1:4-8, John 20:19-31 
 
 

Office is Closed –Easter Monday. 
 

 
Library News 

The Daybreak Mysteries by BJ Hoff have just 
arrived thanks to a generous donation. These five 
contemporary novels of romance and suspense will 
keep you on the edge of your seat throughout the 
entire series. In Storm At Daybreak Jennifer is 
trying to come to terms with a shattered dream that 
has haunted her for years and Daniel is being 
pushed to the edge by a stalker.  Will their love and 
faith see them through these challenges? 
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Upcoming Events 
 

Monday, March 28 

Office is Closed 
 

Tuesday, March 29 

9:30am – Bible Study – Family Room 

7pm – Youth Meeting – Youth Room 

7:30pm – ESL Bible Study – Education Centre 
 

Wednesday, March 30 

9am – Exercise – Hall 

10am –Service – Sanctuary 

1pm – Senior’s Get-Together – Hall & Family Room 

7:30pm – Choir Practice - Sanctuary 
 

Friday, April 1 

9am – Exercise – Education Centre 
 

 

Office Hours 
9am to 12noon on Monday and Friday. 

9am to 3pm on Tuesday & Wednesday & Thursday 
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